
 

Dear   All P7 Pupils 

I am writing to tell you about my first few months at Leith 
Academy. When you arrive on your first day you will get taken to 

your classes by buddies I know it’s a bit scary but trust me you 

will get used to it. At break and lunch you must stay in the school 

grounds and not leave. If the Head Teacher or anyone else gets 

notified of someone leaving the school your opportunity to leave 
the school in the future will increase. I hope this will tell you what 
life is like at Leith Academy.  

This year I really enjoyed meeting new people and making 
friends. Now that I am nearly in S2 I have already seen who my 

true friends are and who I can really trust. Whilst I was in primary 
I thought I had made true friends but in reality now I don’t really 
speak to that many people in my primary.  

There have been some surprises and opportunities. There are 
tons of clubs and activities for everybody even if you’re not into 

sport there are art clubs or drama clubs and even music bands. I 
started in the girls rugby team and were looking for some new 
girls to join so if you’re interested ask Mr Ross Johnston at his 

office. I also took up an instrument which can lead you being in 

the band.  

My challenges this year have been getting to know all the 

teachers. In primary your used to only having one or two teachers 

but in high school you have millions for every subject. 

Your Sincerely, Phoebe Grigg 


